
October 11, 2012 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Brandon Sazue, Sr., Chairman 
Crow Creek Sioux Tribe 
P.O. Box 50 
Ft. Thompson, SD  57339-0050 
 
SUBJECT: TRANSMITTAL OF CORRESPONDENCE PERTAINING TO REQUEST FOR  
  DETAILED INFORMATION FOR THE PROPOSED DEWEY-BURDOCK   
  IN-SITU RECOVERY PROJECT 
 
Dear Chairman Sazue: 
 
Enclosed please find correspondence sent via email from the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission (NRC) staff to Tribal Historic Preservation Officers (THPOs) in response to 
concerns raised during a September 5-6, 2012, meeting in Bismarck, North Dakota.  The letter 
requested a proposal with a cost estimate be submitted for the proposed Dewey-Burdock 
project.  Included with the correspondence was the Tribes’ revised Statement of Work and 
Powertech’s maps depicting the project boundary and proposed known areas of disturbance.  
 
The NRC staff is transmitting this letter and attached correspondence to you to keep you 
informed of all Section 106 activities for the proposed Dewey-Burdock ISR project. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Ms. Kellee Jamerson of my staff via 
email at Kellee.Jamerson@nrc.gov or by phone at 301-415-7649.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
/RA/ 
 
Larry W. Camper, Director 
Division of Waste Management 
  and Environmental Protection 
Office of Federal and State Materials 
  and Environmental Management Programs 

 
Enclosure: 
Letter w/Detailed Request for  
  Information (Request for Proposal 
  w/Cost Estimate) 
 
cc:  Wanda Wells, THPO 
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